
 

                                08.09.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
I am pleased to bring you another update highlighting the stability of our operations 
at Centravis. 
 
In line with our commitment to maintain transparency and confidence, we conducted 
our monthly audit with Bureau Veritas. 
 
The recent audit underscored that: 
 
1. The production environment at Centravis remains stable.  
 
2. There were no factors detected that could significantly impact the smooth running 
of our operations. 
 
3. From August 1, 2023, to August 31, 2023, we successfully delivered 1,058 MT of 
finished goods to our valued clients in various countries. 
 
Below I've attached the signed audit summary for your reference. 
 
Should you be interested in the comprehensive report, which includes all 
photographs and additional comments, feel free to reach out to your Centravis 
contacts or contact me directly. 
 
As always, our goal remains to fulfill your needs efficiently, backed by a solid supply 
chain, logistics, billet supply, energy, water supply and a committed team. All this is 
ensuring the uninterrupted work of our production processes. 
 
Next week, I will be personally visiting our facilities in Nikopol, Ukraine.  
 
Thank you once again for your trust and looking forward to continued collaboration.  
 
Best regards, 



 

Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 
 
 
 

 


